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Thank you very much for the review of our manuscript entitled: “In-vitro and in-silico analysis of the effect of fluconazole, an antifungal drug, on DNA”. We sincerely appreciate all valuable comments and suggestions, which helped us to improve the quality of the article. The manuscript was carefully revised according to the suggestions of the reviewers. So, we hope that these changes (highlighted within the document) have made it more appropriate for publication. 


Thanks and Best Regards!
Yours Sincerely,
Ibrahim Arman
19/02/2020

